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Another obscene bill coming from Salem.  

 

Recently Salem has wanted to lower the voting age to 16 but you want to increase 

the age for possessing a firearm. At 18 you can serve your country in the military and 

be assigned a firearm to keep with you every day and night.  

 

It's time for Salem to stop creating bills out of fear and control and to deal with the 

problems in Portland. Gun violence is a Portland problem due to their failed politics. 

This is not a problem in the rest of the state.  

 


